Telegram from the UK delegation to the United Nations, New York to the Foreign Office on American anxiety regarding Soviet policy in the Middle East, dated 27 April 1948
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Palestine.

[1.] We have been asked by Rusk to emphasise once again the great anxiety felt in the State Department as to the possible consequences of a failure of Anglo-American co-operation in Palestine. 

2. They feel that, if a situation is allowed to develop in which the Russians are able to use Palestine as a point of entry into the Middle East, American opinion will compel them to reconsider the value of their commitments in Greece, Turkey and Persia. Pressure for such reconsideration would be particularly strong if it was felt that the Palestine position had been lost on account of the non-cooperative attitude of His Majesty’s Government. 
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